
7. ST ALBANS – LOCAL AREA TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT PLAN

The City Streets LATMS Coordinator and the Area Engineer reported on the
impending development of a Local Area Traffic Management scheme for the area
between Madras Street and Hills Road, from Bealey Avenue to Warrington Street.
A large amount of kerb and channel reconstruction work was programmed for this
area over the next few years and, wherever possible, elements of the LATMS
projects would be coordinated with this work.

The Board received the information and decided that a public meeting be held on
Thursday 20 May 1999 at 7.15 pm in the Shirley Community Centre Hall, corner
Shirley Road and Slater Street, to introduce the LATMS process and record the
traffic concerns of the residents.


